

Liberty Elementary Academic Fund www.pghleaf.org

# **WHO WE ARE**

Bienvenidos from LEAF, the Liberty Elementary Academic Fund! We are Liberty's parentteacher organization. Our mission is to support Pittsburgh Liberty K-5 students, teachers, and families through fundraising, volunteering, and community building.

















# **COMMUNITY MEETINGS**

We're thrilled to resume in-person community meetings. Join us in the school library on the third Tuesday of each month.

#### Dinner and childcare provided!

- October 21
- February 17
- November 18
- March 17
- December 16
- April 21
- January 20
- May 19

#### **MEETING SCHEDULE**

- 5:30-6pm: Parent School Community Council (PSCC) meeting, led by Ms. Gehring and Ms. Garcia
- 6-6:15pm: Dinner break
- 6:15-6:45pm: LEAF meeting that's us!

Want to add something to the agenda? Email president@pghleaf.org.

# **WHAT WE DO**



Host fun events like Día de los Muertos. Skate Night, and Fun Fair



Support enrichment such as field trips and classroom supplies



Show our teacher appreciation through meals and gifts



Organize community gatherings like playground meetups and uniform swaps





#### **IMPORTANT DATES**

- 10/17 Parent-Teacher Conferences
- 11/3 Día de los Muertos Potluck & Party
- 2/9 Family Skate Night
- 2/20 Amorcito y Yo Dance, hosted by Liberty faculty
- 5/29 Spring Fun Fair

### LIBERTY SPIRIT WEAR

Rep your Liberty pride! Did you know spirit hoodies and sweats may be worn as part of the school uniform? Both kids' and adults' sizes are available. Order online at <a href="https://bibertySpiritWear">bit.ly/LibertySpiritWear</a>. Deliveries go straight to your student's homeroom teacher.



# **SUPPORT LEAF**

### **DONATE**



pghleaf.org/give

LEAF is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization dedicated to enriching the educational experience at Liberty Elementary. Our work is especially vital this year due to Title I funding cuts across PPS that impact extracurricular activities. Your tax-deductible donation will help fund classroom supplies, field trips, teacher appreciation, and joyful community events. Suggested donation: \$10 per student.

Beyond donations, families can support Liberty by attending monthly meetings and volunteering at events. Every helping hand strengthens our community.

#### **MUCHAS GRACIAS!**

### **LEAF LEADERSHIP**



Charlie Garrod, Treasurer Katie Bordner, Secretary Laura Schuck, Communications

Positions available!

Contact us at <a href="mailto:president@pghleaf.org">pghleaf.org</a>

# STAY CONNECTED

Never miss an update - join our mailing list!

